SEVEN OAKS

SCHOOL DIVISION
community begins here

December 22, 2021

Board Office

830 Powers Street
Winnipeg, MB. R2V 4E7

Dear Parent / Guardian:

Telephone: 204.586.8061
Fax: 204.589.2504

Our Minister of Education, the Honourable Cliff Cullen, informed us that the holiday
break for students will be extended by two days. Classes will now resume Monday,
January 10™ instead of Thursday, January 6 as previously scheduled.

This extended holiday will allow public health and education officials to assess current
conditions and plan accordingly.

School staff will be reporting to work as scheduled on January 6" and school offices will
be open should you have any inquiries.

Sincerely,
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Brian P. O’Leary
Superintendent
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